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Executive Summary

At the Lancashire Enterprise Partnership Board meeting held on 19th March 2019 the 
Board approved a recommendation to replace the LEP Executive Committee with an 
Urgent Business Procedure.

In addition, it was requested that the Board be presented with analysis of previous 
decisions taken by the LEP Executive Committee for 2018 / 19.

Recommendation

The Lancashire Enterprise Partnership Board is asked to note and comment on the 
report and the appendix as appropriate.

Background and Advice 

The table attached at Appendix 'A' contains details of all decisions taken by the LEP 
Executive Committee from 1st January 2018 to it ceasing on 19th March 2019.  It also 
contains the reasons stated regarding the need for urgency. 

List of Background Papers

Paper Date Contact/Tel

None

Reason for inclusion in Part II, if appropriate 

N/A


